
October  17, 2018 
 
Columbia Shuswap Regional District 
555 Harbourfront Drive NE 
Salmon Arm, BC V1E 4P1 
 
Attn: Ms. Jodi Pierce 
           Manager, Financial Services 
 
Dear Ms. Pierce: 
 
Re: Community Funds Request 
       North Shuswap Chamber of Commerce 
 
The Board of Directors for the North Shuswap Chamber of Commerce is respectfully requesting monies 
from the CSRD through the Community Works Fund. 
 
The Chamber is in the process of having the first phase of their Tourism Kiosk Project for visitor services 
in the Shuswap completed. Unfortunately, we find ourselves with a shortfall of monies to complete the 
3 Kiosks. Original grant monies were received on Contract No 2018-192-0034-10. 
 
Shuswap Country Builders, the building contractor have poured the concrete and will be putting up the 
wood structure any day now.  Plastic Works has completed the brochure holders and they will be 
shipped shortly. The Graphic Design for most of panels has been completed. There will be a small 
amount of work required once we have received the information from the Little Shuswap Indian Band. 
The majority of funds required will be to complete the panels themselves from High Impact. 
 
As this project aligns with the Shuswap Tourism Branding and is used to provide our visitors with 
valuable information regarding our area, we ask for your consideration and approval from CSRD and 
proceed with submitting the request for additional monies in the amount of $6,368.96 from the 
Community Works Fund. 
 
Thank you in advance. 
 
Angela Lagore, President 
North Shuswap Chamber of Commerce 
Box 24011 
Scotch Creek, BC V0E 3L0 
 

 


